Wiltondale Improvement Association Newsletter

www.wiltondale.org

December, 2005

Presidents Letter-

As I complete my term as President, I would like to thank the Wiltondale board of directors for their significant contributions to the community over the past two years. We have been able to accomplish much because of their dedication. I look forward to more time with my family but I will continue to stay involved in issues impacting Wiltondale. I encourage all to attend the Annual Meeting slated for January 14, 2006 beginning at 5:00 p.m. at Ascension Lutheran Church.

I also want to thank the Women of Wiltondale, the Wiltondale Garden Club and Chris Raborn for assisting an out-of-state family who needed to be near Johns Hopkins Hospital to care for an ill child. Their efforts demonstrate why Wiltondale is a special place in which to live.

Thank you for your support.

Jim Kirschner, President Wiltondale Improvement Association

Wiltondale Bowling Bash February 4

A Wiltondale Bowling Bash will be held on Saturday, February 4 from 8:00 to 11:00 P.M. at Stoneleigh Lanes on York Road.

For \$13 a person, current and former Wiltondale residents can bowl, snack, and imbibe at this BYOB event. Prizes will be awarded and ice, coolers, plates, utensils, and cups will be provided. Attendees are asked to bring a dessert or hors d'oeuvre to share.

Space is limited to the first 80 to respond with a check payable to **Muffie Rollins**, 611 Sussex. For more information, residents can contact Muffie at (410) 296-3396 or mommamuff@comcast.net.

Covenants: Improvements Need OK

Neighborhood residents are reminded that all substantial improvements and changes to their property must be approved in advance by the architectural committee of the Wiltondale Improvement Association.

To have plans reviewed for approval, contact Craig DeMallie, 507 Worcester, (410) 296-9501. A "Proposed Improvement Review Form" can be downloaded from the Wiltondale Website at www.wiltondale.org. This process should be initiated by the homeowner sufficiently early so that approval can be given before groundbreaking.

Annual Meeting January 14; All Invited

The annual meeting of the Wiltondale Improvement Association will be held on Saturday, January 14 at 5:00 P.M. in the great hall of the Ascension Lutheran Church.

The meeting, which is open to all community residents, will be followed by a free and delicious catered buffet dinner.

The gathering will feature reports on the year's activities by the improvement association's various officers and committee chairmen and will include time for questions and comments by attendees. At the meeting, all dues-paying association members will cast their votes for a slate of new officers and directors to replace those whose terms are expiring.

Below is the slate of directors and officers to be voted on at the meeting:

Executive Officers (One-year term)

Chairman: Jim Kirschner, 604 Worcester President: Craig DeMallie, 507 Worcester Vice-President: Robert Rudolphi, 602 Worcester

Treasurer: Andy Evans, 619 Coventry Secretary: Alice Horan, 17 Cedar

Directors (Three-year term)

Jay Massa, 617 Hastings (Pool Committee)
Jimmy Walker, 617 Yarmouth
Carl Behm, 12 Aintree
Katie Kimball, 606 Yarmouth

One or more additional directors may be added to the above slate between now and the annual meeting.

Movie Night For Women Of Wiltondale

"Girls Movie Night" will be the theme of the first meeting of the new year for the Women of Wiltondale.

On Tuesday, January 17, the women will meet first at the home of **Brenda Evans**, 619 Coventry at 7:00 P.M. and then venture out to an as-yet-to-be-selected movie.

All Wiltondale women are invited to attend. For more information, contact Linda Hutter, 647 Coventry, (410) 828-5126.

Home Decoration Awards Announced

The judges have toured our neighborhood and have announced the following winners of the annual Wiltondale holiday house decoration contest:

First Place—Andy and Brenda Evans, 619 Coventry.
Second Place—Mike and Pam Prenger, 613 Sussex.
Third Place—Brad and Ginny Barnhart, 622 Coventry.
Honorable Mention—Jim and Mary Quinlan, 518 Yarmouth.

Classified Advertisements

Experienced dog sitter. Yard work, Snow removal. William Turner, 527 Yarmouth. (410) 832-8773.

Red Cross Certified Babysitters. Eileen Russell, 18 years old. Maureen Russell, 17 years old. (410) 337-9187.

Red Cross Certified Babysitter. 16 years old. Drives. Experienced. Anne Sims. (410) 321-7931.

Experienced, Responsible Babysitter. Age 14. References. Kate DeNardi. (410) 823-2161; (410) 905-2214.

Algebra/Math Tutor. 5th grade through college. Ellen Talbott, 502 Wilton. (410) 828-7191.

<u>Math tutor for grades 3-8.</u> Will come to your home. Current middle school teacher. **Jeff Glorioso.** (443) 841-3432

Spanish Tutor. Pre-K-12. 13 yrs. exp. Former Balto. Co. foreign language teacher. BA in Spanish Language and Culture. References. Angel Menefee. (410) 494-9339.

Notary Public for Baltimore County. Angel Menefee, 511 Worcester. (410) 494-9339.

3000psi Pressure Washer for rent to Wiltondale residents only. \$25/4 hours or \$40/day. Craig DeMallie, 507 Worcester. (410) 296-9501.

<u>Culinary Kids Creative Cooking Classes for Children.</u> (410)337-TYME (8963).

Child's Shoe Found On Halloween. Black Carters 6M. Looks brand new. Daphne Aburn, 641 Sussex, (410) 821-0767

Reading and Math Tutor. Elementary and Middle School. Your home or mine. Jenelle Abnett. (410) 337-7405.

Grass cutting, pet sitting, dog walking. Patrick Tewey, 641 Coventry Rd. (410) 494-9422.

Exp. Former Day-Care Provider now working in pre-school can help with children evenings, weekends, and two afternoons. References. Holly Gunts. (410) 337-7382.

For Rent—Seabrook Island, SC. Near Kiawah. Beautiful townhome w/ marsh and distant ocean view. Sleeps 6-8. Pool, boat ramp, crabbing pier, & much more. www.vrbo.com/41061 or (410) 823-8951. Very affordable.

<u>Pastel Portraits.</u> Specializing in children's portraits. Great gifts. Sally Granger, 27 Cedar. (410) 321-4279.

This newsletter is published by the Wiltondale Improvement Association, Inc., P.O. Box 10116, Towson, MD 21285. To report news or place classified ads, which are free to Wiltondale residents, contact the Editors—Rella and Brian Murphy, 604 Sussex, (410) 828-4227.

The best things in life are free

Free checking Free online banking Free bill pay

Since 1903, we've been providing real value to our neighbors. Choose our free checking or great interest-bearing options, all with no-fee online services. Call us today at 410-377-9600 and stop by and see us in Towson, Lutherville, or at any of our six community branches.

TOWSON 6900 York Road 410-372-1460 Mamber FDIC LUTHERVILLE 11 W. Ridgely Road 410-252-8450



Jan Smith Invested in the Wiltondale community

Your Neighborhood

Real Estate Professional
Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage
7402 York Road

Towson MD 21204

Direct: 410-616-1764

Office: 410-823-2323 Cell: 443-804-1186

Janicesmith@cbmove



If you are interested in a market analysis, selling or buying a home, or relocating, please give me a call. I'm ready to help!